
TOWNSHIP OF GANGES
ALLEGAN COUNTY, MICHIGAN
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Ganges Township Planning Commission will 
hold a public hearing and regular meeting on Tuesday, July 23, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the 
Ganges Township Hall, 1904 64th Street, Fennville, within the Township.

Please take further notice that the matter to be considered at the public hearing 
include the following:

Traymar Holdings LLC of South Haven MI has petitioned for a Special Land Use 
for a Bed and Breakfast at 6846 114th Ave 0307-032-002-10.

Written documents may be submitted to the Clerk at 1904 64th Street, Fennville,
MI 49408 up to the date of the hearing and may also be submitted at the hearing. 

Anyone interested in reviewing a copy of the application may contact the Clerk 
269-543-8316 or Zoning Administrator mtsallegan@frontier.com 

Necessary and reasonable aids for disabled persons will be made available with 
sufficient notice to the clerk.
Robin Phelps              
1904 64th Street
Fennville MI 49408
269-543-8316


